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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Forest School will be taking place this term for all classes in Key Stage 1 and 2. 
Please look at the signs outside your child’s classroom for details of the next 
session. As we head towards summer, it is important that children are wearing 
appropriate clothing for the time of year. 
 
All children need the following for Forest School: 

• Trousers or leggings or joggers – this is really important to keep legs safe 
from scrapes etc (shorts are NOT suitable even when it is hot) 

• T shirt 
• Jumper  
• Waterproof coat if it looks like it will rain 
• Change of shoes – wellies, boots or trainers  

 
PE kit is fine, but children will need long trousers/joggers/leggings to protect 
their legs. 
 
If you need any more information, please speak to your child’s class teacher or 
Mrs Willis. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Willis 
Forest School Leader 
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